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	 We are thankful to God for his many blessings.  Although we have had our 
challenges in the last couple of months we are so thankful for some great news. Katie 
finally was able to get her surgery on May 13. This has been a long time coming. After 
several delays and scheduling complications she was able to go get her left hip 
operated on. At first Katie was told she wouldn’t be able to travel until 3 months post-
op. That would have made her return delayed until September. However, after her last 
post-op she was told she is healing so well she can travel at the end of July! So, she 
has been working on healing and strengthening herself so she can travel back to Spain 
on the 23.  Praise God for this.  

	 We were also blessed to have a new granddaughter (Harper) born on June 21 in 
Ohio.  Katie and Faith were able to help out with the other grandkids and spend some 
time with this precious new member of our family.

	 In May and June we have had more opportunities to share the gospel with 
friends and neighbors here in Spain.  Nobody has received Christ as their savior (yet) 
but it is evident God is doing work in the hearts and minds of the people around us.  
We have purchased some Spanish Bibles and are planning to distribute them to some 
of the people we have been talking to that have shown an interest in what the Bible has 
to say.  Please pray that they would be accepted well and that the people would have a 
desire to read them and want to know more about how to be saved.

	 Last month a neighbor invited me to play Golf.  I am not much of a golfer but 
in the interest of spending some time with him I decided to try it out.  When we arrived 
at the course we went into the clubhouse to pay.  The workers asked to see my “Golf 
License”.  I was a little confused and asked what they meant.  Turns out you need to 
have government approved golf license to play in Spain.  Normally this requires a two 
week training course and a test to see how well you know the rules.  Fortunately, my 
friend help negotiate me out of the two week training and I was able to pass the test the 
following week.  A lot of work to be able to play a round of golf!  But in the end, it is 
not the game that matters but the opportunity to make connections and share the love 
of Christ with them.

	 It is time to renew our visas again.  With Katie and Faith being out of the 
country so long, I hired an immigration lawyer to help us with the process this time.  
Please pray there would be no complications with them returning in July.


God bless you all - The Andersons
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